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The 2022 MCH Cultural Participation survey provides an update on cultural 
participation research from 2020. Its purpose was to build insights on cultural 
participation trends, and to understand how this participation has been impacted by 
COVID-19. You can find this survey recently published on our website: Cultural 
Participation in 2022 | Ministry for Culture and Heritage (mch.govt.nz) 
 
You have the right to seek an investigation and review by the Ombudsman of this 
decision. Information about how to make a complaint is available at 
www.ombudsman.parliament.nz or freephone 0800 802 602. 
 
Please note that we intend to publish this letter (with your personal details removed) 
on the Ministry’s website. 
 
Nāku noa, nā 
 

 
 
Matthew Oliver 
Pou Mataaho o Te Iho - Deputy Chief Executive, Organisational Performance 
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